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Hello all,
As an avid snowmobile enthusiast, please consider increasing funding to the Maine 
Snowmobile Foundation and snowmobile train maintenance and infrastructure. In the 
towns where I ride, the community is directly and positively impacted by the presence
of snowmobilers, whose decision to journey to the great state of Maine is often decide
by the condition, maintenance and breadth of options Maine trails provide. The local 
communities flourish from the increased tourism and a sense of snowmobile 
community is ever present and impactful in the regions lucky enough to operate trails.
To preserve a wold in which my children can both use and enjoy snowmobile trails to 
interact with the outdoors in the same way I have, please consider directing funding to
this very worthy cause.


